The Old Downs
Care Home

On Monday 21 September our residents joined in to celebrate 'World Gratitude Day' here at The Old Downs Residential Care

Home.
Our ladies and gents enjoyed colouring cards and writing 'Thank You' and 'You are Awesome' notes to each other and our Carers.

It's lovely to give recognition to those around us who mean such a lot, and our residents and staff really appreciated the kind

sentiments involved in this creative activity.
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